
 

 

 

 

 
File No. 5750.00 
 
April,15 2020  
 
James Matthewson 
Manitoba Hydro  
360 Portage Ave (5)  
Winnipeg, MB R3C 0G8 
 
Dear James Matthewson: 

 
Re: Manitoba-Minnesota Transmission Project, Environment Act Licence 3288 – CEC 

Non-licensing Recommendations 
 

Thank you for your submission of March 19, 2020 related to how Manitoba Hydro 
intends to address the Clean Environment Commission (CEC) non-licensing recommendations 
directed at Manitoba Hydro in relation to the Manitoba-Minnesota Transmission Project.  

 
The submission fulfils the request by the Minister in the cover letter for Environment Act 

licence 3288. 
 

If you have any questions regarding this matter, please contact Elise Dagdick 
Environment Officer at elise.dagdick@gov.mb.ca.  
 

Yours sincerely,  
 

       Original signed by 
 
Shannon Kohler 
Director 

                                                                                  The Environment Act 
 

 
c: Yvonne Hawryliuk : Environmental Compliance and Enforcement 

Elise Dagdick: Environmental Approvals  
Public Registries 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Environmental Approvals Branch 
1007 Century Street, Winnipeg MB R3H 0W4 
T 204-945-8321   F 204-945-5229 
www.manitoba.ca 
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